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For neighborhood news, find us on
Facebook and subscribe to the website!

Mingle with your neighbors and enjoy great food 
and conversation at the next WANT Meet Up 
Dinner! Tuesday, Jan 7 at 7 pm at Co-Si-Na Grill, 
1706 W Foster. Price is $18 including tax and tip 
(BYOB).Contact Dorothy Nygren at 773.561.4739 
or omega123@comcast.net.

Wed., Dec. 11, is the next neighborhood CAPS 
(Chicago Alternative Policing Strategy) meeting. 
Saint Gregory’s Gym, 1609 West Gregory, at 7 pm.

The next WANT General Meeting will be held on Tues., 
Dec. 10, at 7:30 pm at Edgewater Historical Society 
(5358 N. Ashland). To celebrate the holiday season, 
we’ll be having a dessert potluck! Bring some cookies or 
other treats to share, or just come along to enjoy your 
neighbors’ baking skills—all are welcome.

We will be following up on issues raised at our last 
meeting, such as the status of  the vacant Trumbull 
School building and school-related traffic issues. In 
addition, several new issues will be up for discussion that 
may have a significant impact:

•	 Asian Human Services is requesting a charter to 
expand Passages School, on Bryn Mawr in St. 
Gregory school buildings, to include a high school.

•	 WANT has been working to solve traffic 
congestion caused by Rogers Park Montessori 
by having it redirected within Bomanville. 
Meanwhile, RPMS is advocating a solution that 
restricts parking on Ravenswood east of  the tracks.

WANT needs the input of  the neighborhood on these 
important issues. Please come and voice your opinion!

We will vote on proposed amended bylaws and on a 
budget for 2014; the bylaws are the same as the last set 
proposed, with a slight tweak to the term of  the board. 
All residents, regardless of  membership status, are 
welcome at our meetings, so please attend and speak up!



  

Maryon Gray, Chairperson, West Andersonville Gardens

This winter you’re likely to see a surprising amount of  work going 
on in West Andersonville Gardens. Occasionally major work is 
needed that volunteers cannot provide. With monetary help from 
WANT and an anonymous donor, we will go ahead with two 

major projects: 
• Removal of  trees, brush 
and other growth between 
the fence at the rear of  the 
garden and the railroad 
tracks to get more sun. This 
will be done by a professional 
crew, with a railroad flagman 
on hand for safety. This 
project has been a “dream” 
of  the community gardeners 

for several years; the generosity of  an anonymous donor has 
made it possible.

• Removal of  deadwood in the enormous cottonwood tree by 
the bench just north of  
Balmoral and  prune 
back two other trees by a 
professional arborist.

We have two major projects 
planned for 2014:

•	  The biannual 
“rechipping” of  the 
garden path: one 
weekend for widening 
the path and the second 
for applying the wood chips. We will need help from 
everyone who enjoys the garden, but rest assured it’s always 

a lot of  fun.
• 	Replanting the area south of  the 
pedestrian tunnel at Berwyn cut down by 
the railroad contractors. The good news 
is that we will be reimbursed for plants 
destroyed, which gives us an opportunity to 
both redesign and replant.

We can’t accomplish these projects 
without your help. Volunteer workdays will 
be published in the spring issue of  WANT 
News and posted on WANT’s website.  If  
you’re part of  a group of  people interested 
in community projects, we would LOVE 
to talk with you. School groups, church 
groups, scouting or other youth groups can 
be a tremendous help with projects like 

pathmaking, and weekday events can be arranged. Please contact 
us at westandersonvilleneighbors2@gmail.com and someone from 
our project will get back to you.  

Esquire 
Barber Shop

Haircuts – $17
Includes straight razor, hot lather detailing & a hot towel

Hot Lather Shaves – $25
Beard Trims – $10
1511 W Foster  • 773.844.7367
Schedule online at esquirebarberchicago.com

Mention this ad for $5 OFF 
your first haircut at Esquire Barber!

Andersonville’s only true Barber Shop!

Your Community Bank for 77 Years!

NORTHSIDE
 Federal SAVINGS

                              AND LOAN ASSOCIATION

Founded 
1935 773.561.7051

We offer various 
Savings Plans & 

Home Mortgages

5159 N. Clark, Chicago, IL 60640  •  northsidefederal.com

Ask about our checking accounts with no monthly 
maintenance fees – both personal & commercial.
With our MasterCard, MasterMoney Debit Cards 

or our ATM Card, you can access your money 
7 days a week, 24 hours a day – wherever you go!

24 Hour Full Service ATM

ANDERSONVILLE SPECIALIST
“Make Your Best Real Estate

Move with Maggie”

movewithmaggie@gmail.com
773.502.1673
Board member, 
Andersonville Devt. Corp.
Andersonville resident since 1990
     Visit www.movewithmaggie.com for
     Andersonville buyer/seller info.
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 But don’t wait until spring to enjoy West Andersonville 
Gardens. Winter is always beautiful in the garden, as the snow 
clings to bare branches or mounds on the evergreens. So put on 
your boots and your parka and tromp through the garden. Hope 
to see you there!

West Andersonville Gardens was created in 1995 with a 
grant from GreenCorps, a program of  the City of  Chicago 
Department of  Environment. September 2013 marked our 18th 
maintained and improved for those 18 years by community 
volunteers with occasional assistance from GreenCorps and the 
Chicago Botanic Garden. We always need new (and returning) 
volunteers to keep the  garden beautiful. Please join us!

2013 WANT Charity Outreach
As part of  its mandate to act for the betterment of  our 
community and its people, WANT dedicated part of  its 2013 
budget to charitable donations. Half  went to Care for Real, a 
non-profit that has serviced the Edgewater community for over 
40 years by providing food, clothing and counseling services. 
It acts as a safety net for our neediest citizens through on-site 
food distribution, a free clothes closet, food deliveries to the 
housebound, and counseling services to aid clients in getting 
other needed services. Care for Real even runs a pet food pantry! 
The other half  of  WANT’s charitable donations went to sponsor 
the Andersonville Farmers’ Market. This is a popular event that 
we feel enhances the West Andersonville neighborhood.

If  you know of  a local organization that you think is an ap-
propriate beneficiary of  WANT’s community support, please let 
us know. We will consider proposals for WANT’s 2014 charitable 
donations in the new year.

Land Use and Zoning 
Committee Report

We are monitoring several ongoing developments:

•  There has been no decision on the disposition of  the 
Trumbull school building and lot, although rumors 
abound, ranging from a possible new location for a mag-
net school to a commercial site. Stay tuned and express 
your views.

•   Passages School (on Bryn Mawr): the school may be seek-
ing a charter to expand into a high school.

•  Together with the WANT board we have been monitoring 
the situation of  traffic congestion during school drop-off  
and pick-up hours at Passages as well as at Rogers Park 
Montessori School in Bomanville.

To the north of  us, Edgewater Medical Center has been sold 
to a new developer.  The latest proposal would be for all single 
family homes and no public park. We have not yet seen a written 
proposal showing the specifics.  Stay tuned as we learn more.
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Get to Know WANT's Business Members
GreenSky’s Nadeen Kieren and Thom Greene

GreenSky is a locally owned eco-boutique located in the landmark Vic-
torian building at the corner of  Ashland and Balmoral. Owners Nadeen 
Kieren and architect Thom Greene took the name GreenSky from the 
historic Chippewa Indian church in Charlevoix, Michigan, where they 
were married in 1994.

Every item has a story at GreenSky, which offers a variety of  gifts, 
functional items, and local, handmade one-of-a-kinds.  The shop spe-

cializes in recycled, reclaimed, fair trade, 
and socially conscious products and was 
named best eco-friendly shop by Time Out 
Chicago.  Items range from license plates 
made into artistic state maps, sea grass hand-
bags, birdhouses made from reclaimed barn 
wood, yard art from reclaimed steel drums, 
handbags made from sea grass, repurposed 
woolens, tires or seatbelts and even outdoor 
furniture made from recycled milk jugs! 
People have often remarked that “it’s the 

kind of  shop you only find when you’re on vacation.”
GreenSky’s home is equally sustainable and locally oriented. Nadeen 

and Thom rescued and restored the building in 2005 with minimal 
build-out, preserving 90% of  the original interior. The renovation won 
them a Good Neighbor Award from the Chicago Board of  Realtors and 
a Chicagoland Painted Ladies Award for the colorful Victorian color 
scheme. GreenSky is the first business in Andersonville to earn Green 
America approval and a highest sustainability rating from Eco-Ander-
sonville. Their goal with all of  their endeavors is to transform every 
project into a community jewel.

Tips on Getting Organized
Step-by-Step by Sandy Spatz, Personal Organizer

I’ve been organizing, sorting, and purging ever since I was a child. As 
an adult, my love of  organizing has led me to chair fundraisers, help 
friends pack, move, and set up their new homes, reorganize kitchens, 
basements, and playrooms, and help people live “lighter.” Quite a few 
years ago, a friend casually suggested that I turn my skills and passion 
into a business. She said, “You see through all the clutter to what it can 
be.” What a lovely compliment! So I followed her suggestion, started a 
business, and have been helping people ever since.

My motto is, “Don’t let organizing scare you.” They’re just things, 
meant to be enjoyed and appreciated and make our lives easier and 
perhaps more efficient. At the end of  the day, we need to be able to 
catch our breath, find our car keys, and feel at peace in our own homes.
We spend our lives acquiring and accumulating, then one day, we turn 
around and we feel somewhat suffocated by those very same things.

I believe it is never too early to teach children to respect and take 
care of  their things.  I also believe that organization can be learned, and 
it can be fun and very gratifying.  To learn more about me and what I 
do, log onto www.stepbystepbysandy.com.

Here are some tips to get you started—
 * With the season changing, take a few minutes and arrange the 

hangers holding your winter clothes so the hooks are facing out.  
Once you’ve worn something, put the item back with the hanger 
facing the usual way. At the end of  the winter, you will see what 
you have and haven’t worn. 

* The holidays are here! It’s a perfect time to go through the toys 
with your child(ren) and determine what they no longer play with 

RANALLI’S
1512 W BERWYN (CLARK & BERWYN) • CHICAGO
SUN–THUR  11 AM-MIDNIGHT • FRI & SAT 11 AM - 1 AM

773.334.1300

DINE IN 
CARRY OUT
PICK-UP-WINDOW 
PIZZA BY THE SLICE
CATERING  •  PRIVATE PARTIES
DELIVERY until 1 AM on Fri & Sat              

Monday Night PIZZA – large, 1 topping $9.99!
Tuesday Nite WINE – 1/2 OFF all Bottles!

Football Sundays – $5 WINGS 
A full gluten free menu! 

– We now serve
beer, wine &

spirits!

Expanded Seating, 
Kitchen & Hours!

Now OpenDaily
for Lunch!

300+ Excellent Beers, 61 on Tap.
Nice Wines too—8 on Tap!

Our Specialty—Mussels & Frites! 

Open Every Day at Noon.
5148 N. Clark St.

773-334-9851
Adults Only, 21 & Over with Valid ID. 

To be notified of upcoming events, 
visit hopleaf.com or find us on Facebook.
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CONGRATULATIONS Dream Big on being voted 

MOST AWESOME DANCE & THEATER CLASS  
in CHICAGO!  

 

Winner of the 2013 Red Tricycle Awards 
 

To learn why, visit:	
  www.dreambigperformingarts.com 
Email: info@dreambigperformingarts.com  

Call: 773-944-9146  
 

and make room for new toys. Choose a charity to donate the gently 
used toys to and deliver them together.

* Have a drawer overflowing with utensils?Put them ALL in a box. 
The utensils you use can go back in the drawer. At the end of  one 
month, see what’s left in the box, i.e., what you don’t use, and get 
rid of  it. For info on Sandy’s services, go to www.stepbystepbysandy.com.

 
New Restaurants in Andersonville
This past year has seen some comings-and-going on Clark Street, but 
the end of  the year brings us some new eateries in Andersonville. Bull 
Horns Taco Bar has opened in the former Marigold space at 5413 N. 
Clark. Bull Horns will serve tacos (both classic and “specialty,” which is 
said to include a sloppy joe taco and tacos with fried chicken or meat-
balls), as well as margaritas. 

And replacing the high-end pizza at Great Lake, we have a gourmet 
hot dog hut: Hoppin’ Hots at 1477 W. Balmoral, brought to us from 
the team at Over Easy on Damen. The menu has a classic Chicago 
dog, of  course, but also features dogs with more exotic ingredients, 
including duck confit, lavender-fennel aioli, and deep-fried sous vide 
pork belly. For the indulgent, most exciting might be the availability 
of  poutine in the neighborhood, though if  you have a sweet tooth, the 
roasted strawberry-Grand Marnier milkshake also catches the eye. 

We’ve had a bit of  a revolving door at 5420 N. Clark since In Fine 
Spirits closed its bar and restaurant (neither Premise nor Brassiere 
54 lasted too long). Hopefully the Brixton will have better luck. This 
upscale spot should be open by the time of  publication, but to date we 
don’t have much information about the menu. The chef  will be Kevin 
McMullen, who formerly worked at Michelin-starred EL Ideas in 
Douglas Park. 

Speaking of  the Michelin Guide, congratulations to Ceres’ Table 
(4882 N. Clark) and the Hopleaf (5148 N. Clark)! Both of  these local 
favorites were named on Michelin’s 2014 list of  Bib Gourmands. Bib 
Gourmands are restaurants recommended by Michelin that are more 
affordable than those receiving a star. This is Ceres’ Table’s fourth year 
in a row on the list; 2014 marks the Hopleaf ’s debut. 

The Holiday Season in West Andersonville
Find a custom fragrance bar at Heidi Sauhammel’s Body Chemisti 
holiday pop-up store at 5416 N. Clark. Custom-scented body care 
products as well. 11am–9pm, closed Tuesdays, until Jan. 5.

Andersonville stays up late for the Late Night Andersonville. From 
6 to 10pm on Fri., Dec. 6, stores and restaurants will be offering great 
discounts on distinctive gifts and delectable after-hours meals, plus free 
refreshments and entertainment. Later Night Andersonville on Fri., 
Dec. 20, is another opportunity to enjoy local shopping in the late hours. 

Julmarknad—the Swedish American Museum’s annual Christmas 
Bazaar, where traditional Scandinavian and modern handicrafts will be 
available for purchase. Check out traditional Swedish food and enter-
tainment; $2 suggested donation for admission. Sat., Dec. 7, 10am–5pm, 
Sun., Dec. 8, 10am–4pm.

Fri., Dec. 13, Saint Lucia Festival of Lights—a candlelit, carol-filled 
procession down the sidewalks of  Clark St,. followed by singing and 
treats at the Museum. Admission is $1, or a toy or a can of  food to ben-
efit Care for Real, Edgewater’s food pantry.

Quest Theatre’s A Christmas Wish—a rousing holiday story featur-
ing Quest’s signature large-scale puppetry, a rockin’ musical score, and 
plenty of  holiday cheer for the whole family. Weekends, Nov. 22–Dec. 22 
at St. Gregory's Blue Theater, 1609 W. Gregory. Free! For info and reser-
vations (recommended), 312-458-0895 or quest.ensemble.org.





WANT Annual  Report
Cameron Krieger, WANT Treasurer

As we reach the end of  2013, WANT remains in a healthy financial 
condition. This past year was somewhat experimental for WANT; 
we on the board wanted to know whether an investment in more 
community giving, more community events, and more membership 
outreach would be worth spending part of  the organization’s re-
serves. With a substantial reserve relative to annual expenses, this was 
a low-risk proposition, and we believe it paid off.

Our membership currently stands at about 130 households and 
businesses, compared to a projection of  about 60 members for 2012; 
our income from membership dues has grown by over 140% in just 
two years.  The new block party, held this past July, was a resounding 
success, leading to increased interest in WANT and increased dona-
tions. WANT was able to give $1,150 to sponsor Care for Real and 
the Andersonville Farmers’ Market. 

Our approved 2013 budget had anticipated greater expenses than 
income. While our income did not quite reach the amount projected, 

Starla R. Sholl, LCSW, PC
Counseling, Psychotherapy and Clinical Hypnotherapy

relationship difficulties, loss, trauma, 
and recurrent patterns that inhibit potential

773-878-5809 • www.starlasholl.com
5349 N. Winthrop, 2nd Floor • Chicago

neither did our expenses, so WANT ends 2013 in the financial 
position that was anticipated a year ago. While income exceeded 
expectations in the area of  membership dues and donations, it fell 
short on advertising and fundraisers. This shortfall was in part due 
to a miscalculation of  the number of  ads possible to sell (because the 
newsletter is shorter than it has been in the past) and in part due to 
the fact that one planned fundraiser was not able to be held because 
there was no room on the business partner’s schedule. Both of  these 
issues will be rectified in 2014. Regardless, WANT will end 2013 
with about $10,000 in the bank – roughly the same as the amount it 
started with – and is well-positioned moving into 2014.

Going forward, WANT plans to continue its focus on increasing 
membership and providing social events that will help to bind us 
all as a community. We encourage all our members to get actively 
involved in WANT, whether by working in our community garden, 
helping at an event, or serving on a committee. If  you have ques-
tions about WANT’s 2013 finances and would like to participate in 
discussion of  2014’s budget, please attend the December 10 General 
Meeting!
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worship
Ebenezer Lutheran Church of Chicago
Multicultural, intergenerational
1650 W. Foster  *  (773) 561-8496

First Evangelical Free Church of Chicago
Reaching Up, Reaching In, Reaching Out
 5255 N.  Ashland  *  (773) 561-4175

Saint Gregory the Great Roman Catholic Church
Serving Edgewater since 1904
5545 N. Paulina  *  (773) 561-3546 

Summerdale Community Church
A  United Church of Christ  congregation serving the community since 1890 
1700 W. Farragut  *  (773) 561-5755

The Hartwell
Memory Support Assisted Living

5520 N. Paulina
Chicago, IL 60640

A Member of Chicagoland Methodist Senior Services
www.cmsschicago.org

Alzheimer’s/Dementia 
Resource and Support Group

Our Alzheimer’s and dementia support group offers 
those who have a loved one with Alzheimer’s or 

another dementia a forum for sharing information, 
insights and strategies. We frequently host guest 

speakers to share new perspectives and information.

This free support group meets at The Hartwell from 
5 to 6 pm on the 1st Wednesday of every month.

Feb. 5  •  March 5   •  April 2
Refreshments are served and a free dinner and 

respite for your loved one is provided. All are welcome.

To learn more about our 
Alzheimer’s/Dementia Support Group 

or to RSVP your attendance,
please call 773.275.2400Edgewater Historical Society

5358 N. Ashland * 773.506.4849 :: www.edgewaterhistory.org
Those Were the Days Radio Players :: Living Treasures of Edgewater
Senn High School Centennial Exhibition, through Dec. 29

Swedish American Museum 
5211 N. Clark * 773.728.8111 :: www.samac.org

museums

The Neo-Futurists
5153 N. Ashland Ave. * neofuturists.org
The Soverign Statement, by Bilal Dardai, directed by Brandon Ray, thru Dec. 14
Too Much Light, Fri.–Sat. 11:30 pm; Sun. 7:00 pm

Quest Theatre Ensemble
The Blue Theater, 1609 W. Gregory (at St. Gregory Church campus)
A Christmas Wish!, Nov. 22–Dec. 22  * Free!
www.questensemble.org

The Raven Theatre
6157 N. Clark St. * www.raventheatre.com
The Playboy of the Western World, by John M. Synge, directed by Michael Menendian
  Feb. 4–Apr. 5

Redtwist Theatre
1044 W. Bryn Mawr * www.redtwist.org
Elemeno Pea, by Molly Smith Metzler, directed by Steve Scott, Dec. 5–Jan. 3
Happy, by Robert Caisley, directed by Elly Green, Feb. 15–Mar. 16

Rivendell Theatre Ensemble
5779 N. Ridge Ave. * www.rivendelltheatre.org
Rasheeda Speaking, by Joel Drake Johnson, directed by Sandy Shinner, Jan. 8–Feb. 15

Steep Theatre Company
1115 W. Berwyn Ave. * www.steeptheatre.com
Strangers, Baby, by Linda McLean, directed by Brad Akin, Jan. 23–Mar. 1

for

allied

printers
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Chiropractic for Life
Achieving better health and well-being with a gentle approach
5138 N Clark • 773.878.8933 
www.chiropracticforlifechicago.com
City Olive
A one-stop shop for oils, specialty food products and  
sensory delight!
5344 N Clark • 773.942.6424 • www.cityolive.com

Dream Big Performing Arts Workshop
A wide variety of drama classes for ages 2–18
www.dreambigperformingarts.com • 773.944.9146

Ebenezer Lutheran Church
Multi-cultural, intergenerational
1650 W. Foster • 773.561.8496 • ebenezerchurch.org

Esquire Barber
Highly recommended, premiere barbershop experience
Mon-Fri 8am-8pm • Sat 8am–4pm
773.754.0953 • www.esquirebarberchicago.com

Fireside Restaurant
Sunday Brunch/Weekly specials/Frequent diner program/Patio
 5739 N. Ravenswood 773.561.4733 • www.firesidechicago.com
Mon–Fri 11am–4am • Sat 11 am–5 am • Sun 10 am–4 am

George Just, Real Estate Broker, @ Properties
Andersonville expert, delivering uncommon advantage to his clients
773.396.9626 • www.georgejust.com • georgejust@atproperties.com

GreenSky
Green, eco-friendly products and unique artisan one-of-a-kinds
5357 N. Ashland • 773.275.1911 • greenskycompany.com
Thurs–Sat 11am–7pm • Sun 12–5pm

The Hopleaf Bar
Delectable dishes made with the freshest seasonal ingredients.
5148 N. Clark • 773.334.9851 • Open 3pm–2am (3am on Sat)

Lady Gregory’s
Upscale Irish Bar and Restaurant • Weekend Brunch 
Mon-Fri, Sun 11am–2am • Sat 11am–3am
5260 N. Clark • 773.271.5050 

Maggie Finegan / Keller Williams realty
Andersonville specialist
movewithmaggie@gmail.com •773.502.1673

makeArchitecture
Inspired, small-batch spaces crafted with light, material and structure
makearchitecture.com • 312.493.6775 • @makearchitectur

Northside Federal Savings & Loan
Personal and commercial checking with no monthly maintenance fees
5159 N. Clark  • 773.561.7051 • www.northsidefederal.com

Painted Light Photography/Framing Gallery
Photography/dupes/restoration • Custom framing • Artwork & Gifts
1742 W. Balmoral • 773.275.4121
paintedlightphotoframing.com

Pauline’s Restaurant
A neighborhood favorite since 1996
1754 W. Balmoral, daily 7am–3pm

Quest Theatre Ensemble
Inform, Delight, Inspire and Unite
www.questensemble.org • 5545 N. Paulina • 312.458.0895

Ranalli’s of Andersonville
Italian restaurant featuring appetizers/salads/pasta/pizza
1512 W. Berwyn • www.ranallisofandersonville.com
Sun–Thurs 11am–11 pm • Fri, Sat 11am–12pm • 773.334.1300

Ravenswood Chiropractic & Wellness Center
Chiropractic/Acupuncture/Massage/Physiotheapy/Orthotics/Nutrition
5215 N. Ravenswood, 105 • www.rennwellness.com
By appointment • 773.878.7330

Scrub A Dub Dub
Gentle cage-free dog grooming
1478 W. Summerdale • 773.275.7387 • scrubadubdub.net

Svea Restaurant
Intimate restaurant serving family fare with a Swedish accent
5236 N. Clark • 773.275.7738 • Mon–Fri 7am–2:30pm
Sat–Sun 7am–3:30pm

Swedish Bakery
European-style pastries and cakes
5348 N Clark • 773.561.8919 • www.swedishbakery.com

Thybony Paint and Wallcoverings
Stop by and check out our beautiful NEW store • Parking in rear
5424 N. Clark • 773.561.2275

 Uptown Animal Hospital
Mon, Tues, Th, Fri, 8:30am–1pm, 2:30pm–6pm
5545 N. Clark Street • 773.561.0734 • www.uptownah.com

The Vogel team :: @ properties 
Specializing in residential / Developer marketing / Rehab experience
Office 847.763.0200 • Cell 773.610.7050

_ 

Advertise in WANT News 
1/5 column , $35; 2/5, $70; 3/5, $105; 4/5, $140; full column, $175 
(10% discount for yearlong commitment). 2,200 copy distribution on 

Clark Street and throughout West Andersonville neighborhood. 

WANT Business Members

www.westandersonville.com :: westandersonvilleneighbors2@gmail.com :: find us on Facebook

   How Can I Join WANT?
Memberships are annual, and expire on the last day of the year. Make out 
a check to WANT and mail it to WANT, PO Box 408146, Chicago, Illinois 
60640-8146, and note in memo “Membership.” You can also pay via 
Paypal.com (link to Paypal through www.westandersonville.com).

Name: _________________________________________________

Address: ________________________________________________

Phone: _________________________________________________

Email address: ___________________________________________

Single, $15 • Household, $20 • Senior, $10 • Senior Household, $15 

Business/Organization - $40 per year—membership includes a  
listing in our Business Member column here and on the WANT 
website.
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